
We Are Worried  
About YOU! 

Dear <<FIRST>>,  

Yes, we are worried about you. My office manager, Kim, checked on your consultation 
appointment that was canceled and not re-scheduled. You contacted us because you need us to 
evaluate your smile, and something urgent must have come up in your schedule to cause you to 
cancel this very important appointment. 

We understand how busy your life is, and we are happy to re-schedule for another 
complimentary consultation at this time. All of us have tended to neglect ourselves as we are 
busy taking care of others and their issues. We do know; however, that when we are at our best, 
we can do more for other people! Being at our best means having a healthy smile, and you can 
achieve the "smile of your dreams" with us! 

Remember: At this complimentary smile masterpiece consultation, we are going to answer all of 
your questions in a friendly, open manner, and we are going to provide you with a number of 
choices to correct any problems you are experiencing now. 

The most important thing for you to do was to call and schedule the appointment, and you did 
that so we know you want to move forward with your consultation. Give us the opportunity to 
meet with you, and to pamper you in one of our luxury tropical resorts. You will truly enjoy your 
time with us, and you will gain a full understanding of what is happening inside your mouth at 
this time. 

Until November 15, 2013, we will have a special gift waiting for  
you upon your arrival to the consultation appointment.  

One call to 1-877-526-4547, and we will take care of the rest! 

We look forward to meeting with you! 

Dr. Leonard F. Anglis, DDS, MAGD, ABGD, ABID and Team 

P.S. These little worry dolls originated in Guatemala, and parents with small children would 
place them under their pillows at night so all worries would stay with the doll. Sometimes, the 
parents would take them away before morning to signify that the worries were gone. We want to 
take all your "dental worries" away, too! 


